WALTER D. LAUDERDALE, JR. 492 Eldora Road Pasadena, CA 91104 (626) 794-9974

September 27, 1999

Councilman Chris Holden City of Pasadena 100 N. Garfield, Rm. 237 Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Councilman Holden,

With reference to the Pasadena Transportation Advisory Commission, I Walter D. Lauderdale, Jr. officially resign from my post as transportation commissioner representing Council District 3.

I would to take this time to thank you for the opportunity to not only serve my community and the City of Pasadena, but, to also to gain valuable experience as it pertains to local government and decision making.

Once again thank you for the wonderful experience and I look foreward to once again serving my community in the future.

Dist. 3

Sincerely

Walter D. Suderdala Tr